
NGOs Evaluated First Hundred Days 
of the Government
On February 18, 2013, Georgian Young Lawyers’ Association, Transparency 
International – Georgia and the International Society for Fair Elections and Democracy 
held a press conference about “100 Days in Government: Rule of Law and Human 
Rights”. 

At the press-conference the organizations discussed and evaluated reforms initiated 
by the new government, as well as problems identified in the field of human rights. 

Please view the attached file.  
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